
 

South Harrow and Roxeth 
Residents Association 
 
Acting Secretary: Paul Boakes, 

 
By email to: licensing@harrow.gov.uk 
P Sivashankar 
Service Manager - Licensing 
Harrow Council 
Civic Centre 
Harrow  HA1 3XY 
 
October 19, 2011 
 
Dear Sirs, 
 
Re:  Licensing Act 2003 – Olympic Statement to the Licensing Policy 
 
I write on behalf of the South Harrow and Roxeth Residents Association, and at the request of the 
Management Committee.  SHARRA, as you know, has a long and distinguished history of over 8o 
years serving and representing the views of the local community in and around the South Harrow 
area. 
 
The committee notes your consultation regarding the above proposed changes to the Licensing 
Policy covering next year’s Olympics.  
 
We are in agreement with the Council’s proposals, and support the change to the Policy as detailed. 
 
Incidentlaly, your letter was addressed to the late  

 as Chair of the South Harrow and Roxeth Residents Association.   passed away earlier 
this year, and for the time being, we would be grateful if you could address all further 
correspondence from the Council to me, in the interim position of Secretary for the Association. 

 
 

Yours faithfully, 
 
 
 
 
Paul Boakes 
Acting Secretary 
For and on behalf of the South Harrow and Roxeth Residents Association 
 
cc: Cllr J Miles, Mr S Terry (SHARRA), Mr T Hooper (SHARRA) 




